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CONTRIBUTORS/COLLABORATEURS

Jeremy Adelman teaches at the University of Essex and recently completed
a comparative study of Canada and Brazil.

William M. Baker is a historian at the University of Lethbridge and is
currently pursuing several topics on the history of Southern Alberta.

John Bullen, who died in an automobile accident in 1990, was a historian and
political activist in Ottawa, Ontario.

Gerald Friesen teaches history at the University of Manitoba in Winnipeg and
is the prize-winning author of The Canadian Prairies.

Michael Lonardo is the Social Sciences Librarian in the Queen Elizabeth 11
Library at Memorial University.

Margaret McCallum teaches in the Faculty of Law at the University of
New Brunswick and writes on law and social change in twentieth-
century Canada.

Gail R. Pool is Professor of Anthropology at the University of New Brunswick.

Steven Ross is a historian at the University of Southern California in Los
Angeles and author of Workers on the Edge.

L. Anders Sandberg is a Canadian Research Fellow in the Department of
Geography at York University.

Jim Stanley is a former railroader and is currently pursuing a degree in Law
at the University of New Brunswick.

Robert Sweeny, responsable des titres frangais de notre bibliographie, en-
seigne 1’histoire québécoise A 1'Université Memorial.

Shirley Tillotson is currently living in Ottawa while completing her PhD in history.

Eric Tucker teaches at Osgoode Hall Law School, York University and is the
author of Administering Danger in the Workplace.

Donna Young conducted research for her MA on maintenance of way gangs
in British Columbia and is now pursuing her PhD in Anthropology at
the University of Toronto.



